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15 September 2022 

  
 
Your Request: 

 
Please can I have the contact details for your chief pharmacist and the 
person responsible for your medicines management for NHS Cheshire 
and Merseyside ICB? 
 

Our Response: 
 

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB undertook the interview process for the role of   
Chief Pharmacist on 02 September 2022, with the successful appointment due 
to be announced in the next month. The Chief Pharmacist role will also be 
responsible for medicines management. 
 
Enquires for NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB staff can be submitted via 
enquiries@cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk. 
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